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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Please reconsider reducing the amount of terrain open to the osv. As long as there is enough snow to prevent

damage to the forest floor there's no reason to shut down the areas for osv. Understandably there are areas that

need regulation for saftey reasons but a speed limit or warning to users seems more appropriate than closers.

We should be growing the osv industry in the community as a resource or income stream not reducing the

amount of terrain. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

13 yr. Mono resident/Crowley home owner/ father of two children that love these woods


